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Change of address for the IMU Secretariat 
  
 
Dear colleagues, 

This is to inform you that as of May 1, 2018, the IMU Secretariat in Markgrafenstr. in Berlin has 
been relocated. 
 
The new address reads: 
 
                         The International Mathematical Union  
                         Secretariat 
                         Hausvogteiplatz 11A 
                         10117 Berlin 
                         Germany 
 
Phone numbers and email addresses remain the same. The new premises are in the vicinity of 
the previous location. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 


